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4th October 2022 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Option Choices 
 
We are asking our Year 9 pupils to make their option choices. We know this is a very exciting and 
sometimes anxious time for your child, but we would like to reassure you that we are here to offer help and 
advice along the way.    
 
In Year 10 all pupils will continue to study English, Maths, Science & Religious Education to GCSE level, 
along with Core Physical Education.   
 
Pupils must now select three further subjects to study in Year 10 and Year 11, one of these choices must be 
either Geography or History, the others are a free choice of the Key Stage 4 subjects we offer. 
 
Our options booklet, which has been sent to you along with this letter,  gives a comprehensive guide 
regarding the additional subjects available. 
 
We would like you to spend some time with your child discussing the subjects that are available and the 
path they would like to follow.  We highly recommend that pupils pick subjects they enjoy or have a 
particular interest in and not because they like the teacher or their friends may be choosing that subject. 
 
Once you and your child have chosen the subjects that they would like to study, please could you follow the 
link below to complete a google form with their two choices.  Please can this be completed by Monday 17th  
October.  
 
Selecting the option does not guarantee that it will be offered, although we will attempt to accommodate 
everyone with their option choices, this is not always possible.  If we need to make changes to option 
choices we will discuss this with you and your child.  
 

Google form link            https://forms.gle/7wYBMSzx21sCxn3X6 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

N M Kay 
Mr N M Kay 
Deputy Headteacher  
 

https://forms.gle/7wYBMSzx21sCxn3X6

